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During the final meeting of the 2021-22 Rotary 
Year, on June 24th, Andy Griffin was recognized 
for his generous support of The Rotary 
Foundation.  Tom Paterson, the club’s 
Foundation Committee Chair, presented Andy 
with a PHF+5 pin to recognized his contributions 
of over $US6000 to the Foundation since he 
became a member of Rotary International. 
 

  
Andy is one of eleven club members who have achieved an additional Paul Harris Fellow 
during the 2021-22 Rotary Year.  The following members have continued to support The 
Rotary Foundation and the humanitarian service the Foundation provides to those less 
fortunate around the world: 
  l 
Jane Fletcher          PHF+2 
Andy Griffin             PHF+5 
Norm LeCavalier    PHF+3 and PHF+4 
Colleen McEwan    PHF+3 
Susan McIntyre      PHF+2 
Chris Murphy          PHF+2 
Ken Ottoson           PHF+1 
Dean Reidt              PHF+1 
Lynn Spence          PHF+5 
Vic Spolia               PHF+4 

  
The Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise extends its appreciation to these Rotarians who are 
truly making a difference in the world. 

 


